
NOTICE: 
Mandatory Upload of Site/Road Permit Bonds 

Effective Monday, May 4, 2020, Permitting and Licensing Division’s 
Site/Road Permits process requires all permittees to UPLOAD THEIR 
BONDS FOR OFFICE OF LAW review and approval via ePlan 
(ProjectDox/ProjectFlow) for ALL site development cases. We will no 
longer be accepting drop-offs for bond review. Applicants may upload 
bonds at the online portal for ePermits. 

For legal questions, please communicate from the link within ePlan.  

For permit questions, please e-mail James Coutourier at: 
jcoutourier@co.pg.md.us. 
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